
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  9nd November 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Handa’s Surprise. We will be 
listening to and describing African 
music and investigating different fruits 
and thinking of words to describe them. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be learning some new 
sounds l, ll and ss and the actions that 
accompany these.  
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Mathematics 

We will begin to learn about the 
number 4 and explore different ways 
that we can represent this, through 
writing, drawing and using classroom 
resources. 
 
We will be printing with different fruits 
and counting how many there are.  
We will be learning some 3-D shape 
names and having a fruit shop where 
the children pay for different fruits. 
 
 

     

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making pens for African animals. 
 
In our creative area we will be painting 
and printing animal patterns. We will 
also be doing observational drawing of 
cross sections of different fruits and 
making animal masks. 
 
In our enquiry area we will be finding 
out about differences and similarities of 
African animals. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT using the code you 

were given.  
Thank you to those parents 

that have put a parental 
comment onto EEXAT 

already.  
Please remember that your 

child needs a change of 
clothes in school. 


